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San Salvador, February 28,  2014 
 
 
His Excellency 
Mr. Kirsan ILyumzhinov 
International Chess Federation FIDE 
9 Syggrou Avenue 
11743 Athens 
Greece 
 
 
Dear Mr. ILyumzhinov: 
 
On behalf of El Salvador Olympic Committee I would like to thank you for your visit to our office 
on February 27th. It was a pleasure to meet you and your colleagues and to know first hand the 
great work you are doing for Chess around the world.  
 
I would like to assure your Excellency, that we will proceed to present your petition to our 
Executive Committee to issue a letter of support addressed to IOC recommending that Chess 
be included into the programme for the Winter Olympic Games.   
 
We hope that your efforts will come into reality in the near future.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Eduardo A. Palomo Pacas                   
President    
 
 
c.c. Berik T. Balgabaev                    


